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A one day webinar titled “Web development using PHP” was organized by the ISTE Student

Chapter [TN 217] through (Google meet) on 20.9.2020 from 11.00a.m. to 12.30p.m. to the

students of Computer Science and Engineering department with an objective to offer a better

understanding of web development, PHP, MySQL . Welcome address and resource person

introduction were delivered by Mrs.T.Gnanajeya, Coordinator / ISTE Chapter. The session was

handled by eminent resource person Dr.S.Rajkumar, Associate Professor, School of

Computer Science and Engineering, VIT University, Chennai. The resource person explained

the concept of Web development using PHP with demonstration in excellent manner. Totally 79

students were registered from II CSE, III CSE and IV CSE. About 85 participants including

CSE department staff members actively participated in this session and gained knowledge in

PHP. Vote of thanks was given by Mr.S.Rajarajan, AP/CSE and also he was the host of this

webinar. After the session participants gave the feedback through feedback link. E-Certificates

were issued to all the participants.
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